FROM: MS. CHRISTINE HENDRICKS, PRINCIPAL/LINDA FOREMAN, OFFICE 488-6725
DATE: FRIDAY, DECEMBER 11, 2020
SUBJECT: IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENTS and DATES

Tavelli Important Dates to Remember:

Dec. 18 End of 2nd Quarter (1st Semester)

Dec. 21-Jan. 1 No School for PSD Students, Winter Break

Jan. 4 No School for PSD Students, Staff Workday

Jan. 11 Report Cards Available on ParentVue after 4:00 p.m.

@* Denotes a PTO Sponsored/Volunteer Opportunity or Funded Event

1. Keyboarding Contest News -- Hey 1st-5th grade Tavelli Families, next week is the last week of the
December Typing Club Practice Time Contest! We've got a tight race and possibly some new winners this
month! Keep practicing! Remember, Typing Club keeps track of practice time in the Stats and students have
to practice at least 20 minutes a week to score!l We are also in the middle of the Golden Keyboard Battle #2
test window for the 2nd-5th graders. Next week, we should have all the scores in and see whose homeroom
class in the lead! This is also a tight race! Standings are posted daily on Mr. Deakin's grade level learning
pages. Keep up the great work, Tigers!!!

2. New Elementary Report Cards -- PSD is excited to announce that we have updated our elementary report
cards. The new report cards provide additional consistency among schools and across grade levels. They are
also updated to better align with the academic and personal development skills contained within our
Colorado standards. Families will be able to access report cards in ParentVUE at the end of each semester in
both January and June.

3. School of Choice — The School of Choice deadline is noon January 15%. If your student has already been
accepted as a school of choice student, there is no need to reapply. However, if you have moved out of our
attendance area within the school year and are still interested in attending school next year at Tavelli, you
will need to fill out the application for next year. Please go to this site:
https://www.psdschools.org/schools/school-registration and click on the link to School Choice.

4. Attendance and Remote Learning — Your child is expected to be online Monday-Friday. Teachers will take
attendance daily. If your child won't be online in time for attendance, please call the office attendance line at
488-6726 or send an email to janes@psdschools.org You can also report absences through your
ParentVue account. We will still need to know about illnesses, as we are responsible for contact tracing
should the need arise. Thanks for your help with this.

Community Dates to Remember (Please note Poudre School District does not endorse or take responsibility for programs
or activities sponsored by other organizations.)

Jan. 6 Cache La Poudre Middle School Virtual Open House, 5:30-7:30 p.m. (Presented Live on Microsoft Teams)

Please visit the Tavelli Website https://tav.psdschools.org/
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